

STATE OF LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND DEVELOPMENT

P.O. Box 94245 Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-9245 www.dotd.la.gov



March 3, 2008

Ms. Barbara Jacob-Tucker, Council Secretary St. Charles Parish Council Post Office Box 132 Hahnville, Louisiana 70057 MAR I 2 2008

ENDISH CO INCIL

Dear Ms. Jacob-Tucker:

I have received your letters, along with the three resolutions numbers 5516, 5518, and 5519, all pertaining to the need for (3) three traffic signals in St. Charles Parish.

I have forwarded your letters, along with the three resolutions, to Mr. Gordon Nelson, Assistant Secretary in the Office of Operations. Mr. Nelson will review and investigate these issues and shortly provide you with a response. Should you wish to speak with Mr. Nelson, please call him at: (225) 379-1210. His address is:

Mr. Gordon Nelson, Assistant Secretary Office of Operations Department of Transportation and Development P. O. Box 94245 Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9245

We at DOTD actively solicit and welcome feedback, and, I sincerely appreciate the concerns of the St.Charles Parish Council. These concerns are important to us and I assure you they will be promptly addressed. If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not he sitate to contact me at (225) 379-1200.

Sincerely.

William D. Ankner, Ph.D.

Secretary